
Meeting Minutes for Cloud Craft Classroom 3/30/16

Present: All board members

Our first board meeting.  We spent the first half trying out two different conference call system.  It seems as if they both have challenges, but so far Adobe is what we’ve gone with.  We began by all introducing ourselves.

-Talked about the website and what needs to be updated.  We have the option to take money through the website & are considering other payment options.

-Guidestar:  It is a way to register our nonprofit as a legitimate charity.  Now that we’re registered we have been signed up as an Amazon charity and have the opportunity to do more crowdfunding projects.  Melissa is hesitant to move forward with this until our website more clearly states what we are all about and what people are buying into.

-Mellissa has applied to a few grants, but nothing has come through yet.  We are waiting for a video of what we are all about.  Emily volunteered to help proofread the grant proposals.

-Minecraft Edu is going through a change and we’re not sure what we want to do as far as getting licenses.  However, there are other things that we can do with our program. Students can use “snagit” to record their work or take screenshots of it.  “Unity” is supposed to be pretty cool and we will investigate further.  There are other computer programs that get kids doing programing through making games.  We will look in to classes for coding as well.  We are looking in to lots of different opportunities to reach kids.

-”Splash top” servers allow students to access their own dedicated work station. As we grow we will add work stations and splash top licenses.

-Emily shared that we are now an official charity on Amazon Smile.  Amazon will donate a portion of all sales through their smile website if our charity is chosen by the shopper.  Emily will email a link that everyone can share with friends, family & prospective donors.


